
 
 
 

 
 

Public Notice  
 

Apex Park Playground and Babakin Playground 
 

Please be advised that the decommissioning of Apex Park Playground and 
Babkin Playground will commence this week. This action is necessary due to 

the structures becoming unsafe and unstable for young children. 
 

As part of the Main Street Revitalisation Plans, a new playground is being 
developed, and work is progressing in the background to bring this exciting 

project to fruition. 
 

We kindly request that you avoid the area while our crew conducts the 
decommissioning of the equipment. While these playgrounds are no longer 

accessible, we would like to remind you that the playground at the 
recreational centre remains open for use. 

 
The Shire thanks you for your cooperation and apologises for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns regarding this, please contact our 
Administration Office on 9061 1377. 

 
  
 
_______________ 
Mark Furr 
Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 
  


